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St Germain, Dante

From: Davis, Brian
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 1:38 PM
To: St Germain, Dante
Cc: Haberman, Joseph; Williams, Julia
Subject: FW: Public Hearing Item Comment Form [#182]

For 22-ZONE-0115 
 
 
Brian Davis, AICP 
Assistant Director 
Planning & Design Services 
(502) 574-5160 – Office 
(502) 528-8956 – Cell 
brian.davis@louisvilleky.gov 
 

From: Louisville Metro <no-reply@wufoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 1:27 PM 
To: Haberman, Joseph <Joseph.Haberman@louisvilleky.gov> 
Cc: Davis, Brian <Brian.Davis@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Public Hearing Item Comment Form [#182] 
 

Name *  Connie Heim  

Address *   
1135 Clay Avenue  

Louisville, KY 40219  

United States  

Email  nheim1@outlook.com  

Phone 

Number  

(502) 494-4650  

What is the 

case number 

of the 

development 

application? 

*  

22-ZONE-0115 

Comments *  
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I reside on Clay Avenue very near where this project is projected to build. I can assure you this will create a major traffic 

& safety issue for the entrance/exit to hotel to exit to Clay Avenue. It is extremely difficult to exit Clay Avenue to 

Preston Hwy now and this add even more problems. Residents are also extremely concerned for safety of children 

attending Okolona Elementary. This hotel plan appears to be the type that will draw guests similar to InTown Suites 

nearby which is a major concern considering the drug situation they deal with daily. There is also a concern of providing 

a location for children to be kidnapped much easier due to the proximity to the school. In addition to all of this, the 

noise level from the hotel will turn a basically quiet neighborhood to a very noisy one. 

Would you 

like the 

Louisville 

Metro case 

manager to 

contact you 

to discuss 

your 

comments? *  

Yes 

 


